
                                           
 

 

N40/Sarsfield Roundabout Works 

Progress Update – Monday the 25th of June 2018  

 

 Pavement remedial works will be progressed on the western side of the 

Sarsfield Road Roundabout over this coming weekend. Traffic 

approaching the roundabout and wishing to head towards the Wilton 

Shopping Centre or Cork University Hospital will be redirected via the 

Bandon Road Roundabout. Emergency access will be maintained at all 

times but the western half of the roundabout will be closed to traffic from 

9pm on Friday the 29th of June 2018 with the road reopening not later 

than 6pm on Sunday the 1st of July 2018.  

 

The remedial works are urgently required to prevent further deterioration 

in the road pavement at the western section of the roundabout. The 

works are being progressed on a 24-hour basis, under weekend working 

in order to minimise disruption to commuters and the cooperation of the 

motoring public is again requested while the works are being progressed.  

 

 Proposals for pavement renewal and general upgrade works on the 

Sarsfield Road between Sarsfield Road Roundabout and Wilton Road 

Roundabout will be clarified in future updates.  

 

If there are any queries or comments in relation to these upcoming works please 

contact us on (021)4520180 or on this email address. 


